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Briarcliff Manor/Scarborough
Historical Society

2010 Annual Meeting — Wednesday, April 21st — 7:30 pm
Great Hall, Edith Macy Conference Center

Dear Members and Friends:

You are most cordially invited to the Society’s An-
nual Meeting in the Great Hall of the Edith Macy
Conference Center on Chappaqua Road, which
will focus on the following items:

established in 1925 and our Annual Meeting site

* Review of the past year, and a very brief business
meeting

* Status of the Society’s new home in the Briarcliff
Library

* Announcement of upcoming events, including a
second church tour, our celebrated Briarcliff bus
tour and a uniquely historic and fun fall event!

* Brief history of Edith Macy Conference Center,
its importance in our community and the unique
role of The Great Hall, with David Vogt, General
Manager of the center

* Presentation on little known happenings on
and near the Hudson through the years with our
keynote speaker, Scott Craven (remember him from
our most recent cruise?) Topics will include active
commercial fishing in Sparta, local nickel and tin
mining and some Revolutionary War surprises.

The Grear Hall, centerpiece of the original Edith Macy Training School

April 5, 2010

* Refreshments, special music, a historic picture
quiz with prizes and spirited conversation with
friends and neighbors.

This event will help us get better acquainted with a
Village landmark— now the Edith Macy
Conference Center and former national
headquarters of the Girl Scouts of the
United States. We know it exists, but few
know about its important role in com-
munity and country. Here’s a great
chance to find out more.

Scott Craven makes his living as Cap-
tain of the Ossining Police Department,
but his passion is history. A graduate of
Hackley School and Pace University, his
Masters in History centered on Hudson
River studies. He brings his love for our
area and joy in telling people about it
and he’s a fascinating teacher!

This is not a “member’s only” function,
but space is limited to approximately
100. Please put the date on your calen-
dar and reserve space now by calling
941-4393 with the number in your party. This will

elp us give us an accurate count. Many thanks.

Continued on page 2

Scott Craven, Hudson River history expert, under the Bear
Mt. Bridge during our cruise last year



Continued from page 1

10 report on major recent projects, the March 21st
Housewarming & Dedication of the Eileen O’Con-
nor Weber Historical Center — our new home on
the lower level of the expanded Briarcliff Library --
was a wowser. Nearly 200 Society members and
friends gathered to see what their generous dona-
tions and trust in the Society have created. This will
be a place where we can all learn, socialize and be

Board Members Mimi Boe, Jan Wagner and Karen Smith turned the
lower level of the Briarcliff Library into a very special place — with your
much appreciated help!

inspired by history. We are very grateful!

In other news, the 2009 Annual Meeting at the
new library’s Crandall Room was enjoyed by all.
“Benjamin Franklin” stopped by to give us the “lat-
est news” from the colonies. Eileen Weber herself
let us in on some special Briarcliff “dirt” and nearly
100 friends enjoyed the comfortable, open setting
of this great new community facility.

Our Fourth Annual Garden Tour in June took
place in great weather, and included the Curran,
Taben, Varvaro, Von Ancken and Wolf gardens —
and, as always, the Red Barn. We are indebted to
these families for their care, beautiful landscapes
and welcoming nature. Because of lasting effects
from massive February storms, we have postponed
our fifth Annual Garden Tour to 2011.

Our Hudson Cruise last October featured an in-
credible narrative presentation by Ossining’s Scott
Craven and everyone aboard loved it — and him.
We had another gorgeous day, and with Scott
aboard again next time, you surely won’t want to
miss it. You will get a good idea of his talent and
knowledge by hearing him at the Annual Meeting.

Our Church Tour I in February took us to All
Saints Episcopal, Scarborough Presbyterian and Bri-
arcliff Congregational. Nearly 40 of us
visited these houses of worship and
asked for more. We will follow up in
June with Church Tour II. (See “Com-

ing Events”)

Your membership helps the Society pro-
vide compelling events that keep the past
alive. Please do send in your 2010 dues
now while it’s on your mind. We appre-
ciate your financial help and also wel-
come your personal involvement. There
are many ways you can help in whatever
time you have available. See the sign-up
sheet in the library if you're interested, or
email or phone us to discuss your com-
ments and ideas.

With our new home, we can properly
answer your needs in terms of local his-
tory. When archiving papers and arti-
facts is well underway on or about
mid-year, we'll be announcing regular
hours. With this new home, we’re cer-
tain the Society will continue to be an increasingly
important voice in promoting our Villages special
heritage. Do join us to continue to “make history”
in Briarcliff Manor and Scarborough!

Tom Vincent — President

Phone: 914-941-4393
Email: mail@briarclifthistory.org

Please Note: Membership dues cover our
yearly operating costs. Additional donations are
welcome and can be designated for any special
fund — scholarship or museum/archival center.
To ensure proper credit please complete the en-
tire return envelope. Many thanks.




Briarcliff Manor/Scarborough
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MEMBERS - 2009
(Note: Our membership year begins on April st
and ends on March 31st of the following year)

LIFE MEMBERS
Barbara Brewster, Mary Cheever, Steve McQueeny, Bill Sharman,
Fileen O’Connor Weber <

BENEFACTOR
Carl & Mimi Boe, Christopher & Susan Cowie, John & Connie
Curran, Jerry & Carol Haddad, Henry & Linda Harnischfeger,
Ed & Elaine Nolan, John & Betsy O’Leary, Edwin & Claire
Payne, Frederick & Mary Lynn Putney, Matthew & Nina
Quigley, Mike & Maggie Solin, Elizabeth Austell
Straight, Dan & Elaine Zucchi

PATRON

David & Siegrun Kane, Joyce & Roger Kiley,
George & Barbara McKeegan, Brian & Heather
McVeigh, Jim & Kathy Rittinger, Sharon Saunders,
Tom & Barbara Vincent

DONOR

Marie Alpert, Robert & Donna Arminio, Michael
Bassett, Rudolph & Wilhelma Bauer, Conrad
Bringsford, Jim & Mimi Donius, Brad & Helene
Epstein, Bruce & Aphrodite Garrison, Gary & Dei-
dre Gartner, Robert & Mary Litde, Greg & Joan
McGinty, Allan Miller & Hannah Berkowitz, Tom
& Shannan Myers, Norm & Mary Nichols,

Richard & Fileen Pareti, Lawrence & Kathleen Pe-
dowitz, Robert Peterson, Richard & Barbara Ann
Prezioso, Carmino & Claire Ravosa, Warner &
Nancy Rush, Carroll Stoianoff, Bob & Sissy Von An-
cken, Steve & Mattie Varvaro, Bill & Sara Vescio, Chip & Jan
Wagner, Jay & Gayle Waxenberg, Kevin & Carol Welsh, Mark
Wilson & Denise Rempe

SPONSOR

Ted & Helen Buerger, Jess & Jane Collen, Cesare & Beatrice
DeRose, Rob & Judy Jordan, Joseph & Louise Manganello,
Marge Paddock, Sidney & Beatrice Shames, Frederic Siegel, Bill &
Elsie Smith, Dru Van Hengel

FAMILY

Caren Abate & Richard Palumbo, Ron & Mary Alenstein, Keith
& Joan Austin, Tyler & Brooke Beebe, Bob & Joan Beicke, Bob
& Nadia Bernstein, Paul & Jennifer Bianco, Christopher Bogart
& Elizabeth O’Connell, Jim & Caseyanne Bombassei, Norman
Braun, Jim & Joan Brown, Peter Carini, David & Christina
Cartenuto, Jinx Chapman, Barbara Cochran-Kostman & Stan
Kostman, Howard & Susan Code, Carol Coleman-Florestal &
Marcel Florestal, Howard Dale & Firah Gorre-Dale, Alex & Janet
Daniels, Tom & Kathy Davis, Ralph & Anne DeFino, Milton &
Jeanne Dorf, Donald & Doris Dubac, Richard & Sara Geyer,
Scott & Judith Gillette, John & Sue Glasscott, Shelly Glick &

St Mary’s Episcopal Church, with its special bells and windows, will be

toured in June.

Steve Saper, Stanley & Alice Goldstein, Alan & Michelle Grant,
Stuart & Stacy Halper, Sidney & Lana Hiller, Peter 8 Ann Hofst-
edt, Al & Julie Holowach, Stuart & Rhoda Holzer, Tom & Lynn
James, Ken Kail & Ivy Hwang, Robert & Jacqueline Kelderhouse,
Robert & Helen Krasnow, Carl & Joanne Labruzzo, Cosmo La-
costa, Tom & Rachel Leihbacher, Martin & Pauline Leitzes, Ken
& Betty Malech, John & Lisa Manuele, Robert & Marilyn Mar-
golies, Albert & Francine Mayas, John & Carol Mickel, George &
Mirla Morrison, Dean Murdock & Jackie Bushell, Sparky &
Louisa Myers, Mal & Joan Nechis, Allen 8 Myrtle Nichols, Bill
& Nancy Olson, James & Melissa Rinzler, Kenneth & Judith
Sagat, Mark & Adeline Olmer Santiago, Stephen & Marilyn
Schultz, David & Ruth Schwab, Karen Smith, Alex & Roberta
Socolof, David Thomas, Dr. & Mrs. Carl Towbin, Bill & Marion
Ventura, Buddy & Penny Wolf, Bryan & Rori Zirman

INDIVIDUAL

Gwen Feher, Barbara Gilbert, Joan Glasscott, W. Jean Horkans,
Germaine Hugue, Barbara Lewis, Carolyn Lynch, Gerry Ma-
honey, Alice Marxreiter, Tina Messina, Henry Stroobants, Evelyn
Tukuru

SENIOR CITIZEN

William Barnes, Rosalyn Beck, George Behling, Ruth Bergman,
Betsy Block, Florence Brennemann, Joan Cosgrove, John & Bar-
bara Cunningham, Rita Erickson, Priscilla Ewing, Jane Faber,
Tony & Edith Franco, Ellen Freeman, Barbara Gilbert, Richard
Goodman, Audrey Graham, Dr. Joseph Grossman, Raphaelle
Haimowitz, Ollie Hines, Helene Isaac, Edward & Dolores Jusko,
Domenica Leggjo, Stanley Lieberfreund, Audrey May, Tom Mc-
Garrity, Eva Marie McGinnis, Col. Andonios Neroulias, Joann
Paddock, Rhoda Peterson, Marilyn Remy; Janeth Rosenthal, Mar-
garet Schwartz, Rosemarie Scuccimarri, Aurelia Semisa, John
Shanahan, Todd Springer, Lore Strauss, Jerome Trupin, Florence
Walker, Barbara Williams, Ken & Betty Woodward, Barbara Zinke

CONTRIBUTORS
Thomas Comiskey
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The Briarcliff Library— our new home!

Annual Meeting at
Edith Macy, April 21st
& Arts Abloom, May 2nd!

AT ATIN AR

ANNUAL MEETING- WED, APRIL 21ST -
730 PM - The Great Hall at Edith Macy Confer-
ence Center — a national-park-lodge setting in the
woods -- for special presentations, refreshments and
enjoying members and friends. Youre our guest,
but limit is 80 attendees; make reservations at 941-
4393 so we'll have accurate count. Directions: Pass
under the Taconic Pkwy on Pleasantville Road.
Turn left onto Chappaqua Road and go 1.2 miles
to “Guest Parking” on your right. The Great Hall is
just across the street.

CHURCH TOUR II - SUN, JUNE 13TH - 1:00
PM - Meet at Congregation Sons of Israel Park-
ing Lot Based on the successful February tour, this
will continue our visits to all eight houses of wor-
ship in the Village in your own car as our guest. In
addition to CSI, we will tour St Mary’s Episcopal
(1851), with its bell donated by Commodore Perry
and the only complete set of Bolton windows in ex-
istence, plus Holy Innocents Anglican, a former sta-
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ble, now a beautifully restored carriage house. Call

941-4393 to reserve.

BRIARCLIFF BUS TOUR - OCTOBER
Resuming a longstanding Village tradition, Eileen
Weber and Betsy O’Leary will be your hosts on
board. You'll travel all over Briarcliff old and new,
and hear facts, anecdotes and stories — some old
chestnuts and some for the first time ever. More on
date, time and price in early summer.

ALL-AMERICAN DINNER FESTIVAL —
NOVEMBER This party will celebrate our coun-
try’s heritage through the food, drink and entertain-
ment of its regions — East, West, North and South.
It will combine beverages and dinner dishes that
have gained historic popularity, as well as song,
dance and spoken word that have inspired Ameri-
cans from Maine to California and everywhere

in between. More on location, date and price

this summer.



